
Notice of Cancellation 

Advisory Commission on Capital Expenditures 

 

 

 

 

The meeting originally scheduled for Thursday, January 12, 2017 at 6:00 PM at Town Hall has been 

cancelled/postponed.  A new meeting date will be determined and an agenda will be set at that time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Christine Hayward, Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 


